
NEWSLETTER 2 
December 2022 

IN THIS NEWSLETTER 

This is the second 

newsletter about the 

GOLDEN SKILLS project. 

It contains information 

about the meeting held 

in Virginia, our current 

progress, and events to 

come! 

ABOUT THE PROJECT 

Let’s start by repeating what is the GOLDEN SKILLS project all 

about. It intents to provide parents with the right tools and 

knowledge to be able to educate their children about finance 

and financial literacy. 

Financial literacy is a key competence and needs to be 

regarded as such. It is as essential a skill for inclusion as any 

other form of literacy. 

ADULTS EDUCATORS 

INTERNATIL SEMINAR 

AKLUB, the Czech partner 

organization, will host an 

Adult educators 

International Seminar in 

Opava from the 19th to the 

21st April 2023. 

At this event, the 

Educational Programme for 

parents will be presented. 

Participants will learn how 

to use Golden Skills online 

portal and about the 

importance of digital 

educational tools in financial 

literacy education. 

Ten teachers (two from 

each partner country) will 

attend this transnational 

training event. 

WHAT HAVE WE ACHIEVED? 

The five partner organizations are currently working on 

finishing Project Results 1 and 2, which consists of 32 

teaching tools and infographics dealing with eight financial 

literacy topics: Money and its everyday meaning, Budgeting 

and personal financial management, Financial mathematics, 

Income and earning money, Spending money, Saving money, 

Borrowing money, Financial education and its importance for 

an independent life. 

 

The partners will finish these resources by January and all of 

them will be available in all partner languages later. 
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SECOND MEETING IN VIRGINIA 

The second meeting of the GOLDEN SKILLS project partners was hosted by FIP (Future in 

Perspective) in Virginia in December 2022. All partners from the five involved countries 

discussed the development of the project, the work on the project results and important 

deadlines. 

The third meeting is scheduled to take place in Spain in June 2023 and it will be hosted by 

ARPIS. 

 

• Project Result 3 – Programme for parents that will support them in teaching their 

children about financial skills for real life 

Project Result 4 – Digital portal that 

 

GET INVOLVED 

 

Would you like to learn more about the GOLDEN SKILLS project and stay updated? Visit our 

website www.goldenskills.eu or give us a like on our Facebook page!  

Thank you for your support. 

“The European Commission’s support of this publication does not constitute an endorsement of the contents, which reflect the views only of the authors, 
and the Commission can not be held responsible for any use which may be made of the information therein.” Project Number: 2021-1-DE02-KA220-ADU-000035188 

 

 

http://www.goldenskills.eu/

